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June 23, 2020 
 
 
WELCOME TO PRE-K and KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION DAY – SEPT. 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our PK and K classes follow a progressive entry week from August 31 to Sept. 4, 2020.  
Their first full regular day of school together is Tuesday Sept. 8, 2020 (after Labour Day). 
 
Every year, our school holds a Welcome to PK-K Orientation Day for new students in 
June, but was not possible due to the pandemic.  Instead, this will be held on Tuesday 
September 1 in small groups for about 2 hours.  The session includes an information 
session for parents and specially designed activities that parents and their child will 
participate in.  We are currently planning the format of the event to respect health and 
safety guidelines due to COVID-19, which may change between now and September. 
 
The PK and K teams will communicate with you in August to inform you of the exact time 
of your orientation session (either morning or afternoon session). 
 
We look forward to meeting you in the fall and being part of your child’s early educational 
journey.  Until then, have a safe and relaxing summer. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WPS Administration and Pre-school Teams 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Tuesday September 1st, 2020 

Welcome to PK-K Orientation Day 
Time TBD in August 


